
 

 

First Grade Community Service Project 

“Our Giving Tree” 

 

Jefferson School First Grade will be participating in collecting new 

mittens/gloves, hats and socks for Roxbury Social Services in December. 

The donations can be child or adult sizes.  We will collect the donations 

outside Room #2.  You can place your donations in the boxes and put 

your name on our Giving Tree in the hallway! 

During this season of giving, let’s show our support for those people in 

need during the winter months!  We will be collecting these items now 

through December 23. 

 

Thank you in advance for your support and Happy Holidays to all from 

us in First Grade! 

 

 


